THIS NOTICE DOES NOT APPLY TO DEFENDANTS WHO HAVE NOT YET HAD A SETTING IN THEIR
ASSIGNED DISTRICT COURT. ALL DEFENDANTS RELEASED FROM CUSTODY ON OR AFTER MARCH 16,
2020, MUST REPORT TO COURT AS DIRECTED UPON RELEASE.

All OTHER Defendants released on bond in felony district courts before March 16, 2020, who are
scheduled to appear in court from March 16, 2020 through April 3, 2020, will be rescheduled and do not
need to appear in court.

You must contact your attorney, bonding company or Harris County Pretrial Services to find out your
new court date. If you have not been notified of a new court date by April 3, 2020, you MUST call your
court directly to receive your next court date.

If you do not have an attorney, contact the Court immediately. Your court’s contact information can be
found at: http://www.justex.net/Courts/Criminal/CriminalCourts.aspx or call 713-755-5000.

Information and updates will be posted at www.justex.net. Or follow us on Facebook at
https://www.facebook.com/HarrisCountyCriminalDistrictCourts.

If you believe that attempting to appear in court could cause unjustified risk to your health or safety,
please contact your court to inquire about what options might be available to you.


http://www.justex.net/

